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Happy World Teachers’ Day! 
 
 
Today is a chance for the community to thank and celebrate you, our amazing principals, 
teachers and support staff, and acknowledge the work you do each day to deliver a quality 
education to Territory students. 
  
For you, work doesn’t stop when the bell rings. That’s especially true this year, as you have 
managed through the impacts of COVID-19 while continuing to deliver engaging and 
vibrant learning experiences for students and young children.  
  
Being an educator is about so much more than just teaching the curriculum.  You play an 
absolutely critical role in the lives of young Territorians, supporting and encouraging them 
to be happy, healthy and contributing members of our community.  
  
On behalf of the Northern Territory Government, thank you for your commitment to inspiring 
and supporting young people to grow and learn so they can achieve their full potential.  
  
As a Government, we will continue to do all we can to support you to deliver the very best 
education for our young people.  
  
I look forward to visiting you in your schools and early childhood services and listening, 
supporting and taking action to strengthen our Territory education system. 
  
Please enjoy this special day with your colleagues, your students and their families and the 
entire Territory community who are all so grateful for the work that you do each and every 
day. 
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